
        
    

  

  
    

  
   

     
   

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall. The Board strongly 
encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality assurance and recall policies and 
procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 

Nestle Health Science is recalling a single batch of Vivonex Pediatric Elemental Powder (Batch 
#0016T176VU) due to the detection of Cronobacter bacteria. Cronobacter may present a 
potential food safety concern, primarily for infants under 6 months of age. As a reminder, 
powder formulas such as Vivonex Pediatric are not sterile. As noted on the label, this product is 
only appropriate for individuals greater than one year of age and should be used under medical 
supervision. Importantly, there have been no adverse events associated with this product 
batch. 


